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751218-D.LTR1 

TO: W. H. Neilson 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

Dec. 18", 1875 

Dear Sir:- 

 

 Enclosed I hand you letters (copies) rec'd. from Wm Bond, Recvr., 

St. J. & D. C. R.R. addressed to Mr. Blackstone and Dillon, from which it 

appears that after the 31st inst. we shall not be able to take any more 

California freight. 

 

 While we have been doing this at a very low rate, still we are sorry 

to lose it.  Possibly arrangements can be made hereafter for getting back 

some of it. 

 

   Respectfully yours, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     G.M. 

W. H. Neilson, Esq. 

    Prest. H. & St. J. R.R. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


